
From: Jeff Murphy [mailto:jeff.murphy@noaa.gov]  
Sent: Friday, November 04, 2011 12:48 PM 
To: Scott Hall 
Cc: Browne, Peter 
Subject: Re: Topsham - Schedule for completion of BA-SPP Process 
 
Hello Scott -  Thank you for preparing a schedule for completing ESA consultation at the Topsham 
Project.  The proposed schedule is acceptable to NOAA Fisheries.  We look forward to working with you 
on this project.  Thanks, Jeff.  
 
On 11/4/2011 11:49 AM, Scott Hall wrote:  
Jeff, 
  
As we discussed yesterday, please see the attached schedule for the remainder of the consultation 
process for the Topsham Project. Please confirm NOAA’s acceptance of this schedule. 
  
Thanks again for your time and efforts.  Talk to you soon. 
  
Scott 
  
Scott D. Hall 
Vice President - Environmental & Business Services 
Topsham Hydro Partners Limited Partnership 
c/o Black Bear Hydro Partners, LLC 
Davenport Street, PO Box 276 
Milford, ME 04461 
207-827-5364 - p 
207-461-3617 - m 
207-827-4102 - f 
  
  
  
 

--  
Jeff Murphy 
NOAA’s National Marine Fisheries Service 
Protected Resources Division 
Maine Field Station 
17 Godfrey Drive – Suite 1 
Orono, Maine 04473 
Ph: 207-866-7379 
Fax: 207-866-7342 
Email:  Jeff.Murphy@noaa.gov 
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